
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com 
web site: http://www.bcuc.com 

 

 
 
 
 

LETTER NO. L-16-06 
 
 
 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C.  CANADA  V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE:  (604)  660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE:  1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE:  (604)  660-1102 

   

 

BCTC/Cor/Rpt on Redispatch Tariff 

Log No. 14265 
EMAIL 
marcel.reghelini@bctc.com April 13, 2006 
 
 
Mr. Marcel Reghelini 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
Suite 1100, Four Bentall Centre 
1055 Dunsmuir Street  PO Box 49260 
Vancouver, BC   V7X 1V5 
 
Dear Mr. Reghelini: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Transmission Corporation (BCTC) 
                                Redispatch Tariff                                

 
The Commission acknowledges receipt of your letter dated March 31, 2006 reporting on the status of BCTC’s 

work on the development of a redispatch tariff.  

 
The Commission accepts BCTC’s proposal to continue to evaluate redispatch service and to file the results of its 

evaluation in its Rate Review Report on December 31, 2006. 

 
             Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
             Robert J. Pellatt 
 
RJP/dg 
cc: Registered Intervenors (BCTC-NEOATT-RI) 
 
 
 
 


